
February 5, 2024 

RE: RFP: 2024-02 County Historian  

Dear Vendors, 

This shall constitute the District’s Notice of Intent to Award the County Historian to San 
Joaquin County Historical Museum. 

The award is subject to the District’s Board of Trustees’ approval during the meeting at 
the Merced College Campus on Tuesday, February 13, 2024. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with Merced Community College District. 

Sincerely, 

Merced Community College District  
Chuck Hergenraeder, Director, Purchasing & Risk Management 
Charles.hergenraeder@mccd.edu  
209-384-6300
3600 M Street Merced, CA 95348
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